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EXTEND EXISTING PEDESTRIAN CROSSING, 
HIGH STREET, YATTON 

 

North Somerset Council intends to install a new pedestrian zebra crossing on 
High Street, Yatton, and extend an existing pedestrian zebra crossing.  

The installation of the new crossing and change to the existing crossing point 
are intended to reduce risk to persons or traffic using the road, to facilitate the 
passage of pedestrians across the road and to improve the amenity of the area 
through which the road runs. 
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